
February 16th, 2021 

 

To all NAIST students, faculty and staff 

 

 

Notice to continue adherence to new coronavirus infection prevention measures 

 

 While the current trend in new coronavirus infection cases is showing a reduction in new 

cases, the state of emergency announced for various prefectures continue, as there is still 

causing a strain on the medical system in Japan. With this in mind, we would like to ask 

everyone to continue to pay attention to the following points while maintaining a sense of 

“protecting yourself” in your actions. 

 Additionally, becoming infected by the new coronavirus may happen to anyone. We ask that 

you refrain from actions such as slander, etc. or the irresponsible spreading of information via 

the internet. 

 

YOKOYA Naokazu  

President, Nara Institute of Science and Technology 

 

Points to note for infection prevention 

 

 Take thorough measures to prevent the spread of infection (Washing or disinfecting hands, 

wearing masks, coughing etiquette, etc.) 

 Continued avoidance of areas where the 3 Cs (closed spaces, crowded places and close-

contact settings) may occur 

 Measure your temperature upon entering buildings and wash or disinfect yours hands 

before continuing to your destination 

 Make sure to open the windows and ventilate regularly indoors in the labs, classrooms, etc. 

 When eating or drinking, avoid large numbers of people and do not stay long 

 When eating or drinking, refrain from conversation, social distance, and do not sit next to 

or directly across from others 

 Refrain from non-essential outings 

 

For inquiries: Crisis Measures Headquarters 

Planning and General Affairs Division ARUGA (Mr.), KAMON (Mr.) 

E-mail: somu[at]ad.naist.jp 




